
Thursday 4 August  2022

Kia Orāna kōtou kātoatoa

This week’s PB4L Focus: Showing Compassion & Acknowledging Others’
Efforts

Teachers and learners have been sharing powerful, positive and specific

feedback towards others.  Acknowledging the learners and their peers' efforts.

When we identify and recognize the importance or quality of someone's efforts,

that person subsequently feels seen, heard and understood.

He aha te aha?       What’s on top? - with Mr Kaiser.

Board Elections
Nominations for election as a parent representative on the
Tirimoana School Board closed at 12 midday yesterday. At close of
nominations, we had received 7 valid nominations for 5 places.
Therefore an election will take place.

Thank you to the parents that put their names forward for the election. It is a tribute to each of them that
they are willing to serve as board members on behalf of the school community. It is very pleasing to see a
good range of candidates.

They are:
Matthew Britton
Leeza Kendall
Anna Lemalu
Patrick Morrison
Aleem Shah
Ben Wood
James Yu

Voting papers will be issued to parents on 10 August and Election Day (by which all voting papers need
to be handed or in the post) is 7 September. The official count will be on 13 September and the new
board takes office from the 14th onwards. Jenny Atkins is the official Returning Officer for the elections.

Peter Kaiser



'Epetoma ō te reo Māori Kūki ‘Āirani - Cook Islands Language Week /Cook Island
Language week

Everyday Phrases you might like to try at home

Day to Day Relief Teachers required

Do you know of any teachers who would like to join our day to day relief teacher
list?
We are updating our day to day relief teacher list. If you are, (or know of someone)

who would like to work at our school please contact Jenny .

Year 0 Levi Wong

Year 3: Sophia Ceilo

Spare clothes – Wet weather

Please pack a spare set of clothes in your child’s school bag.  During the winter
terms, our field and grass areas around the school get wet and soggy and at times,
children do slip over and get muddy.  Our teachers do their best to encourage
children to stick to the pathways and to keep off the field when it is very wet.
Children learn best when they are warm and dry.

https://www.mpp.govt.nz/programmes/pacific-language-weeks/cook-islands-language-week/


Tiri Quiz Night: Friday 2 September

Calendar Art: Orders due Wednesday 24 August



Scholastic Free Book offer closes 12 August

Portrait Photos - Thursday 25 August  and Class Photos Wednesday 31 August

If you wish to have a photo with all your children (sibling photo)  on the 25th -Please complete the form (has
already been sent home)  and return the photo form to school.



Tirimoana Quiz Night - Friday 2nd September

Our Quiz Night is back!
● Theme your team and dress up.
● Maximum of 10 per team. BYO drinks, glass

and nibbles.
● Bring cash for raffle.
● Tickets on sale now, $15 which includes a

game of housie.
● Purchase your tickets from Jenny at the

Office.

Before School Care - Places available
Fun After Three has places available for before school care.
Mornings: 7 am- 8.30 am. Breakfast provided.
Contact Tracey Simonsen on 027 249 2428 or email funafter3@gmail.com

After School Care -  2 Places available
We have 2 full time afternoon positions Monday to Friday 3-6pm available.
Contact Tracey Simonsen on 027 249 2428 or email funafter3@gmail.com

mailto:funafter3@gmail.com
mailto:funafter3@gmail.com





